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To Whom It May Concern, 

 
 

I wholeheartedly support SB 1131 and the vital work of Chintimini Wildlife Center. Their 
dedication to the rehabilitation and care of injured, orphaned, and sick wildlife is unmatched. 
This legislation will provide the necessary resources to ensure that their efforts can continue to 
thrive, giving wildlife a second chance at life. Chintimini’s work not only benefits animals but also 
strengthens our community’s connection to the natural world. It's essential that we support their 
mission and ensure they have the tools they need to succeed. 
 

As wildfires continue to threaten our natural resources, Chintimini plays a vital role in 
rescuing and rehabilitating wildlife affected by these disasters. Their expertise in treating injured 
and displaced animals ensures that ecosystems can recover, and the balance of our natural 
world is maintained. Supporting this legislation will empower Chintimini to continue their 
life-saving work and strengthen our resilience in the face of future wildfires. 

 

Thank you for considering my support of SB 1131 and the important work being done at 
Chintimini Wildlife Center. 

Sincerely, 
Kristina M. Sia 

 

Student, volunteer, supporter 
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